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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

 

WELCOME  

“All I Have Is Christ” 

SCRIPTURE READING  

“Christ the Sure and Steady Anchor” 

“It Is Well with My Soul” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

PRAYER 

OFFERING/CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS  

January 3, 2021 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Interactive Study Notes on the  
YouVersion Bible App 

In case you missed last week’s announcement, Bro. David McEuen has accepted 
the call to come to Temple as the Pastor of Family and Worship Ministries. 
David, Emily and their two children will be moving to Northwest Arkansas in  
mid-January. Please keep them in your prayers during this time of transition. 

https://bible.com/events/48203883
https://bible.com/events/48203883


December 27 Report  

Live View Families 21 

YouTube Views 22 

Online Long-Views 55 

Organic Reach 224 

Community Groups Dismissed 

  

General Fund $3115.00 

Youth Fund 25.00 

During this difficult time, we want  
to encourage you to continue giving your 
tithes and your offerings. God promises to 
provide for all our needs when we put Him 

first in our finances! 
 

Also, please let us know if you  
have been laid off or had your hours 
reduced as a result of the Coronavirus 

Pandemic. It is in times like these that we 
need to help one another as  

fellow church members! 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

SIGNIFICANCE OF VIGILANCE 

HOLIDAY SERVICE SCHEDULE 
 

Jan 3 - Virtual Worship—9 am 

Jan 10 - Return to Regular Services, 
Sunday School and Kidz Time 
at 9:00 and 10:30 
Community Group’s Resume 

 With continued, repeated warnings 
from the CDC, Arkansas Department of 
Health and our governor’s office, I pray 
that you are taking the threat of 
spreading the Coronavirus 
seriously. The number of 
new cases continues to rise 
here  in  Arkansas—
especially in NWA. This is 
the reason for meeting vir-
tually today. It is my 
prayer that you remain 
healthy during this global 
pandemic, but if you do contract the 
virus, would you please let us know. 

 We want to pray for you as you 
go through this difficult episode. We 
will keep your situation as confidential 

as you request, but it is extremely im-
portant for us to have the most accurate 
information as possible in regard to 
making decisions regarding the extent 

of our in-person meetings in 
the future. 

 In that regard, we do 
plan to return to in-person 
meetings next week, Janu-
ary 10. Community Groups 
will also be starting back 
next week. Please just plan 

to stay in the same groups for the Win-
ter Session. Please contact us if you 
would like to join one of these groups. 

 And finally, please remain vigilant 
in the 3-W’s in fighting the Coronavirus! 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

